OHIO PROVIDER RESOURCE ASSOCIATION

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MEETING

February 29, 2012
I. CALL TO ORDER:

Janice Hall, Board Chair; called the meeting to order at 4:30 p.m.via telephone.  Present were Michael DeFrancesco, Vice-Chair;  Than Johnson, Past Chair; Roy Cherry, Treasurer; Bob Heinzerling, Secretary; Also present was Mark Davis, President; Anita Allen, Vice-President; Teri Derry, Director of Training and Professional Development; and Jeff Davis, Director of Government Relations. 

II. DISCUSSION:
The Executive Committee concurred with Janice Hall, that there would be no board meetings during the conferences.

Mark Davis discussed the draft document, The Future of the ICFMR Program, recently given to OPRA by DODD.  While the draft is supposedly reflective of the ICFMR vision meetings held by DODD and some ICFMR stakeholders (including 3 representatives from OPRA), it was discussed by the Executive Committee that the language in the draft does not accurately reflect the position of OPRA on the ICFMR program.  It is understood that the draft is the first attempt at getting some of the ideas from the vision meetings in writing and that corrections can be made, but also that it is not intended to be a consensus document and will follow the vision of DODD.  The discussion concluded that the document will be sent out to OPRA members for review and feedback.  
Janice Hall discussed the revised agenda and location for the March 21 Board meeting.  The meeting location will be moved from the OPRA office to the Athletic Club, 136 E Broad St, in order to facilitate a senate leadership fundraiser meeting.  The schedule will be: 


  9:30 – 11:30

OPRA Board Meeting


11:30 – 1:30


Senate Leadership Meeting

  1:30 – 2:30
Reconvene Board Meeting (If needed)
The Executive Committee will meet following the Board meeting to review Mark Davis’ annual performance evaluation with him and to negotiate his employment agreement for the period of April 1, 2012 through March 31, 2014.

The call ended at 5:25 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Bob Heinzerling
Secretary

